
25.4.23 

Dear Digital Leaders and Parents, 

 

I apologise for not being able to run Digital Leaders the last two weeks.  It 

seems that a Monday is the day of choice for Croydon courses!   We are also 

into a term of bank holidays which cuts down significantly on the amount of time 

left available to us.  In fact, after the bank holidays on 1st and 8th and a course 

on the 15th, it only leaves us with the 22nd May this half term! 

 

Therefore, the dates for Digital Leaders this term are: 

Monday 22nd May 

Monday 5th June 

Monday 12th June 

Monday 19th June 

Monday 26th June 

Monday 3rd June 

Monday 10th June 

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

Miss L Earl 

 

 


